

## **Parliamentary Contributory Pension Fund**

Professor Sir Ian Kennedy IPSA 7th Floor, Portland House Bressenden Place London SW1E 5BH

9 May 2014

Dear Sir Ian

## 1 6 MAY 2014

## **Parliamentary Contributory Pension Fund**

Thank you for your letter of 6 May 2014 informing MPs of the appointment of Marcial Boo as IPSA's permanent Chief Executive.

I look forward to working with Marcial Boo to ensure that the implementation of the new MPs pension scheme goes smoothly, and I would appreciate a chance to meet with him in early June. I would be grateful if our officials could liaise in June to set up a meeting.

Yours sincerely

**Brian H Donohoe MP Chairman of Trustees**